

## Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

## Request to reserve parking spaces, Oct 18-19

1 message

To: ddonovan@natickma.org Cc: jfreedman@natickma.org

Thu, Oct 12, 2017 at 10:46 AM

Donna.

I am writing as a member of the board of the Natick Historical Society to ask the Board of Selectmen to approve the reservation of two parking spaces at 58 Eliot St on October 18 and 19. Could this be placed on the agenda of the Board's October 16 meeting?

To create more space in our museum, the Historical, Society is moving its administrative offices a short distance away, and are making this request to accommodate the moving truck. The location to which we are moving has its own parking lot, so the truck has a place to park at its destination.

I apologize for the late request; I had not realized the process until I spoke with Lt Lauzon this morning. He advised me to make the request of the BOS.

Please let me know if there is any more information I can provide - and thank you!

Terri Evans terrievans1@verizon.net cell 617.869.2240